
 

 
Amelia Orr leads Council on Child Abuse 

Kathleen Cave joins COCA as Program Coordinator 
 
CINCINNATI— Council on Child Abuse of Southern Ohio (COCA) is pleased to announce Amelia Orr, Vice 

President of Talbert House, as the Executive Director overseeing all organizational functions. Kathleen Cave 

has joined the COCA team as Program Coordinator, overseeing operations of its school based personal 

safety series as well as the infant protection and comfort program. 

 “COCA is dedicated to the prevention of child abuse in our community, values that are also closely 

shared with Talbert House,” says Amelia Orr, COCA Executive Director. “I look forward to the many new and 

expanded opportunities this affiliation continues provide.” 

COCA became an affiliate of Talbert House in October 2015 in a strategic effort to focus on 

sustainability of its programs for the community.  

 

# # # # 
 

Talbert House is a community-wide nonprofit that operates within five service lines: Adult Behavioral Health, 
Community Care, Court and Corrections, Housing, and Youth Behavioral Health. Children, adults and 
families benefit from these proven services. Talbert House serves over 36,000 clients face to face and an 
additional 34,000 are reached through prevention services throughout Southwest Ohio. Talbert House’s 
mission is to improve social behavior and enhance personal recovery and growth. 
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